East Franklin Township
Sewage Report
January 2024
Report by David Stewart

Attended a pre-construction meeting at the Fox Hollow site for the Fox Hollow
Sewage Extension Project.

A real estate inspection was done in Cowansville.

On January 23, 2024, two loads of sludge were removed from the Cowansville STP
by CWM,

Lab samples, including all yearly reports for each plant, were collected for the month
of January.

DMR reports for the month of December 2023 were submitted to DEP.




